
THE GOVERNMENT OF KADUNA STATE 

SUBEB Extends Submission Deadline On
2015/2016 UBE Intervention Projects 

1. Firms/ companies interested in responding to the Pre-

qualification/Tender for 2015-2016 UBEC/SUBEB UBE 

Intervention Projects earlier published on www.kdsg.gov.ng are 

hereby notified that the deadline for submission of bids has been 

extended to Friday, 6th October 2017. 

2. Interested firms/companies are to also note the amended advert 

which specifies System Building for some of the lots, and the non-

refundable fees for each lot.

3. All relevant details of the amended advert are available on 

www.kdsg.gov.ng.

4. SUBEB regrets any inconvenience that the extension of the 

submission deadline may cause to interested bidders.

Signed

Executive Chairman, SUBEB

28th September, 2017
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